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Florida Department of Management Services

We have received a total of 8.9 million in federal grants for the Broadband Initiative Program.  Below is a brief overview of our ARRA monitoring involvement: 

The OIG conducts continuous monitoring of the State of Florida Broadband Initiative Program to include:  

•
Reviewing the procurement process in regards to the broadband initiative;

•

Attending monthly broadband workgroup meetings; and

•
Reviewing the quarterly program reports submitted to the federal government.

Let me know if you have any questions.

